
17 June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you know, WaddFest 25 is taking place on Thursday, 10 July, from 6-9pm, 

showcasing performances by our Music and Drama students, as well as offering a 

variety of stalls and world food stands. 

 

In addition, we are offering you the opportunity to purchase a limited edition 

WaddFest commemorative teeshirt as illustrated below. The teeshirt is available in 

small, medium and large sizes, and costs £12. It will feature the WaddFest 25 logo on 

the left breast and on the back. 

 
To order your teeshirt(s), please go to the Waddesdon School Shop, where you will 

be able to select your size and quantity. The teeshirts will also be on sale during 

Waddfest. However, as they are a limited edition, please pre-order by midday this 

Friday, 20 June to avoid disappointment. 

 

The Waddesdon School Association (WSA) are looking for volunteers to help out on 

their BBQ and Drinks stand at WaddFest. They only need one hour of your time. If 

you would like to help, please fill in the form via the link below. Thank you. 

 
https://wsa.waddesdonschool.com/volunteer/ 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you, your family and friends on 10 July. 

 

Kind regards 

 

The WaddFest 25 Team 

https://wsa.waddesdonschool.com/volunteer/

